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HELP NEEDED! 

The HPEHOA Board 
of Directors needs 
your help! There are 
positions on the 
Board of Directors 
that need to be 
filled this fall.  

Please contact 
info@hpehoa.com for 
details or to let the 
Board know you’re 
interested. 

Save the Date! 

The HPEHOA Annual 
Meeting will take 
place at the Alicia 
Ashman Branch of the 
Madison Public 
Library on Thursday, 
November 16, 2017. 
Details in your 
mailbox in early 
November.

HIGH POINT ESTATES  

Pictures from the Shaved Ice Bash on August 18th. 
We had a wonderful turnout, notwithstanding the 
slightly cooler-than-normal weather!
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Seeking Hosts! 

Our neighborhood 
Halloween Party cannot 
happen without a willing 
host family! If you love to 
decorate for Halloween and 
have outside space that we 
can utilize on October 22 
(late afternoon) for the 
party, please let us know at 
info@hpehoa.com. The 
Social Committee will bring 
games, food & drink, treats 
for the kids, and capable 
helpers, but we need a 
place to make it all happen. 
Please consider hosting this 
traditional neighborhood 
event. If you have any 
questions or need details, 
please contact 
info@hpehoa.com. Thanks! 

Did You Know? 

Your neighborhood 
directory lists 
information for 
repairing or 
replacing your 
mailbox post! Dan 
Deegan can be 
reached at 
444-4772. Page 3 of 
your directory lists 
his number!

If you need to contact a member of 
the Board of Directors or the 
HPEHOA Administration, please 
send your email directly to 

info@hpehoa.com

Your Actions Have Ripple Effects
Protect Dane County Lakes, Rivers and Streams 

Leaf-free Streets Rain Alerts - 
Sign up!   
Keeping our streets leaf-free before the rain can have a Ripple 
Effect on our waters! Sign up to receive alerts reminding you 
when rain is on the way and it’s time to take action.  Alerts will 
be texted 1-2 days before a rain event reminding you that it’s 
time to remove street leaves. Alerts will only be sent between 
Oct. 1st – Nov. 30th  during peak leaf fall.

***This program is only available to Dane County residents or 
businesses.***

 Rain that runs off roofs, land and pavement travels 
through storm sewers and ditches to our lakes, rivers and 
streams.

 Stormwater runoff carries excess nutrients like 
phosphorus with it, which can turn your lakes green 
and smelly.

 The way to protect and clean your lakes and streams 
is to make sure only rain—and nothing else, 
including leaves —goes into the storm drains and 
ditches!
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